
 

 

   January 3, 2019 

Dear Parents, 

 Happy New Year to all of you!  I hope you had a wonderful and blessed Christmas.  We 

are now entering the heart of the winter season. Although we already had one snow day in 

November, I want to remind all of you that St. Ursula School follows Baltimore County Public 

Schools for all weather events.  The best way to locate information is to listen to WBAL radio or 

one of the four local television stations.  We will also send out texts to the phone on file.   

 Re-registration information will be forthcoming soon.  A special email will be sent out 

with the re-registration information and link.  If you have a sibling entering school for the first 

time you must complete an application.  Please refer to the Admissions tab on the school 

website.   

 Catholic Schools Week begins Sunday, January 27th with our Open House from 1-3.  

Remember to share the good news about St. Ursula to anyone you meet who may be looking 

for a Catholic based education for their child.  The visitation schedule for the week is as follows: 

 Monday, January 28     8:30-10:45     all grades Periods 3-11 

 Tuesday, January 29     8:30-10:45     all grades Periods 3-11 

 Wednesday, January 30   8:30-10:45     Elementary Periods 14-15 and 20-27  

                                                                                           Middle  Periods 18-27 

Elementary teachers will be sending home a schedule for elementary grades.  Middle school 

parents, please refer to your child’s daily schedule for Wednesday.   

Our Wednesday eblast is being sent today since we were not in school yesterday. Please look 

for the milk/juice order information in the eblast.   

To show our support for the Ravens as they start their play-off journey, tomorrow, January 4th, 

will be a purple/Raven add-on day. Students may wear any Ravens’ attire over their uniforms or 



in place of shirts, socks, and hair accessories.  St. Ursula School will become part of the Raven 

Nation tomorrow! 

Please remember the following special days and times: 

 Monday, January 21 School closed in remembrance of Martin Luther King 

 Sunday, January 27 1:00-3:00 Open House 

        Mon.-Fri., Jan. 28-Feb 1   Catholic Schools Week 

 Friday, February 1 12:10 Early dismissal—Spirit Day 

 Monday, February 4 School closed 

  

       God is good, 

       Debbie Glinowiecki 

       Principal 

   


